

FIULL NAME: _____ CLASS: _____

UNIT 13- TEST 1

Choose the word which has the underlined part pronounced differently from the rest.

1. A. streetsu B. phoneso C. bookso D. makesu
2. A. gold B. region C. organize D. game

Choose the word which is stressed differently from the rest.

3. A. enthusiast B. successfully C. competitor D. participation
4. A. spirit B. impress C. event D. perform

Make the correct choice to complete each sentence.

5. The earlier she leaves,
A. the sooner she will arrive B. she will soon arrive
C. she will arrive sooner D. the soonest she will arrive
6. At _____ 22nd SEA Games, Vietnam won 158 _____ gold medals.
A. Ø / the B. the / Ø C. a / the D. the / the
7. The host country, Laos, is expected to announce official sports for 25th SEA Games _____ November, 2008.
A. on B. in C. during D. from
8. Johnny used to be one of the most _____ athletes in my country.
A. succeed B. success C. successful D. successfully
9. The 22nd SEA Games consisted of athletes from eleven _____ countries.
A. participate B. participant C. participation D. participating
10. The ASEAN Para-Games are hosted by the same country where the SEA Games took place.
A. organized B. impressed C. participated D. defended
11. The 22nd SEA Games was the first time _____ Vietnam finished top of the medal standings.
A. when B. why C. where D. who
12. Although fish can hear, they have neither external ears _____ eardrums.
A. or B. nor C. and D. any
13. If humans _____ two heads, they couldn't make decisions easily.
A. have B. have had C. had had D. had
14. Mr. Logan's instructions were _____ clear that no one had any questions.
A. such B. very C. so D. too
15. Bricks _____ from many different types of clay.
A. are making B. can be made C. are to make D. can make
16. Nam studies hard.....
A. in order to passing the exam B. so that he will pass the exam
C. in order pass the exam D. so as that he will pass the exam

17. _____ computer consists of a number of systems that work together.
 A. Many B. Every C. A few D. A lot of
18. Not only _____ places of beauty, but they also serve scientific and educational purposes.
 A. are botanical gardens B. botanical gardens were
 C. botanical gardens are D. were botanical gardens
19. _____ cheese is essentially a concentrated form of milk, it contains the same nutrients as milk.
 A. Despite B. Because C. However D. Besides
20. _____ Jack is younger than us, he is much more experienced at work.
 A. Because B. However C. Despite D. Though
21. Sue: "Can you help me with my essay?" - Robert: " _____ "
 A. Not completely. B. Yes, I'm afraid not. C. I think that, too. D. Why not?
22. A: This grammar test is the hardest one we've ever had this semester!
 B: _____ but I think it's quite easy.
 A. I couldn't disagree more, B. I understand what you're saying,
 C. You're right, D. I don't see it that way,

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word or phrase that is OPPOSITE in meaning to the underlined part in each of the following questions.

23. TEFL.com is a website which offers a job search facility to assist qualified students in finding work.
 A. hinder B. support C. help D. aid
24. Polluted water and increased water temperatures have driven many species to the verge of extinction.
 A. Enriched B. Contaminated C. Purified D. Strengthened

Choose the word that is CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined part in the following questions

25. The whole audience objected to their foul play during the football match.
 A. clumsy B. dependent C. imperfect D. unfair
26. Set yourself in vertical position.
 A. Straight B. over C. cross D. round

Identify the one underlined word or phrase that is incorrect.

27. Peter is younger and intelligent than John.
 A B C D
28. That student studied hard, and as a result he passed the exams the better of all.
 A B C D
29. When you will come here tomorrow, I will tell something about Tom.
 A B C D
30. The earlier we leave, the soon we will arrive.

Choose the sentence which has the closest meaning to the original one.

31. The more money Peter makes, the more his wife spends.

- A. Peter spends more money than his wife.
- B. Peter and his wife both make money.
- C. Peter spends the money his wife makes.
- D. Peter's wife keeps spending more money.

32. We cut down many trees. The Earth becomes hot.

- A. The more we cut down trees, the Earth becomes hotter.
- B. The more we cut down trees, the hotter the Earth becomes.
- C. The more trees we cut down, the Earth becomes hotter.
- D. The more trees we cut down, the hotter the Earth becomes.

33. No one in the team can play better than John.

- A. John plays well but the others play better.
- B. John as well as other players of the team plays very well.
- C. Everyone in the team, but John, plays very well.
- D. John is the best player of the team.

34. He only feels happy whenever he does not have much work to do.

- A. The more he works, the happier he feels.
- B. The less he works, the happier he feels.
- C. His work makes him feel happy.
- D. He feels happier and happier with his work.

35. More petrol is consumed nowadays than ten years ago.

- A. Not so much petrol was consumed ten years ago as nowadays.
- B. Petrol consumption is going down nowadays.
- C. We had more petrol ten years ago than we do nowadays.
- D. We should consume as much petrol as possible.

Read the passage and make the correct choice.

Divided (36) _____ two parts, rites and festivals, the ceremony began at 7:00 p.m. with the song, "Viet Nam - Our Fatherland". The surprise appearance of parachutists, carrying the eleven (37) _____ flags of the competing Southeast Asian countries, (38) _____ greeted with thunderous applause from the audience.

All the lights at the stadium (39) _____ came on, marking the start of the procession of Viet Nam's flag and the 22nd SEA Games' symbol. The eleven sporting (40) _____ then marched past the reviewing stand to excited applause from officials and spectators.

- | | | | |
|-----------------|-------------|-------------|---------------|
| 36. A. for | B. into | C. of | D. by |
| 37. A. regional | B. local | C. national | D. provincial |
| 38. A. was | B. has | C. could | D. had |
| 39. A. likely | B. suddenly | C. hardly | D. unlikely |

40. A. countries

B. festivals

C. audience

D. delegations

Read the passage carefully and choose the correct answer.

The 23rd Southeast Asian Games were held in the Philippines from November 27th to December 5th in 2005. The games were participated by the eleven nations of Southeast Asia. This was the first time that the opening and closing ceremonies were held in a large open field, despite the fact that Manila has many stadiums. The organization decided to hold the games at an open space to accommodate the large number of participants and spectators. As a result, the 2005 SEA Games ranked as having the largest audience - 200,000 people – during the opening and closing ceremonies. These games were also noted for having the most number of delegates in the history of the SEA Games. In the end, all participating countries received medals.

Events in men's football actually started on November 20th, prior to the opening ceremony. Water polo events began on November 21st, women's football on November 23rd, sailing on November 26th, and tennis on November 26th;

The first gold medal of the games was awarded to Singapore on November 25th when their water polo team came out undefeated during the round-robin tournament round. The Philippine team took the silver medal in that event, and Malaysia brought home the bronze.

The Games were also considered a valuable opportunity for athletes to gain competition experience and preparation for the upcoming Asian Games and Olympic Games. It was purposely created to strengthen friendship, solidarity and understanding among neighboring countries in the region.

This was the third SEA Games to be hosted by the Philippines. The last two times the Philippines hosted the games were in 1981, and again in 1991.

There were 1,461 medals awarded, 444 of which were gold, 434 were silver, and 583 were bronze.

41. Up to now (2005), the Philippines has hosted the SEA Games _____ times.

A. 2

B. 3

C. 4

D. 5

42. According to the first paragraph, _____.

A. the opening and closing ceremonies were held in the stadiums of Manila

B. only four of eleven participating countries got medals

C. the 23rd SEA Games had been over by the end of November, 2005

D. the number of audience at the 23rd SEA Games was about 200,000 people

43. Which sport was first competed at the 23rd SEA Games?

A. Water polo

B. Tennis

C. Men's football

D. Sailing

44. Which was not mentioned at the 23rd SEA Games?

A. Peace

B. Friendship

C. Solidarity

D. Understanding

45. Which country got the first gold medal at the 23rd SEA Games?

A. Vietnam

B. Singapore

C. The Philippines

D. Malaysia

Read the passage carefully and then choose the best answer:

The modern Olympic Games began again in 1896. **They** take place every four years. They cannot be held in a country which is at war, and during the two world wars there were no Olympic Games. During the Olympic Games there are competitions in many kinds of sports. They are, for example, running, jumping, athletics, swimming, boxing, basketball, football and others.

The Winter Olympic Games took place in 1924, and now they also takes place every four years. At the Winter Games, many countries take part in competitions in skiing, skating, ice hockey and other winter sports.

The sportsmen who take first, second, and third places receive gold, silver and bronze medals. The Olympic Games are very popular. All the lovers of sports watch the games on TV and many of them come to see them from all over the world. The Olympic Games really help strengthen world peace and friendship.

46. The Olympic Games are organized _____.
A. every year
B. every four years
C. in the winter
D. in a country which is at war
47. The Winter Olympic Games were first held _____.
A. in 1896
B. during the two world wars
C. four years ago
D. in 1924
48. The sportsman who comes first in a competition receives _____.
A. no medal
B. a gold medal
C. a silver medal
D. a bronze medal
49. The Olympic Games _____.
A. bring about peace and friendship
B. help strengthen the hostility among countries
C. are held only for winter games
D. are not known by all the lovers of sports
50. The pronoun '**They**' in line 1 can be replaced by _____.
A. countries
B. sports
C. sportsmen
D. the Olympic Games